
July 27, 2021 

 

The Winnebago County Board of Supervisors met in session at 9:00 A.M. July 27, 

2021 adjourned from July 20, 2021. 

Present:  Supervisors Smith, Durby and Jensvold 

Absent:  

The meeting is held today via You Tube and a conference call.  This is due to 

COVID-19 and heightened public health risks. 

On a motion by Jensvold and seconded by Smith the Supervisors moved to 

approve the minutes for the July 20, 2021 Board Meeting and the Agenda for July 27, 

2021.   All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

The website for information for Covid-19 for Winnebago County is 

www.winnebagocountyiowa.gov. 

On a motion by Smith and seconded by Jensvold the Supervisors moved to 

approve an amendment to the handbook.  All voted aye.  Motion carried. 

Sue McColloch, Assessor discussed the Assessor staff’s work day hours. 

Kris Oswald, Drainage Clerk discussed drainage matters. 

Oswald discussed the mitigation acres for DD 11 Main Tile Improvement project.  

She will call NRCS to make sure landowners have started the process.  

The following Manure Management plan was received by the Auditor’s office: 

#60786 Rembrandt Enterprises Inc, Winnebago County, Iowa. 

The session was adjourned until 9:00 A.M. August 3, 2021. 

__________________________ 
Terry Durby, Chairperson 

Attest:  _________________________ 
 Karla Weiss, Auditor 
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